Japnuary 10, 1940

Er. S5S. R. Hukle
2400 Btate Averme
Kansas City, Kansas

y dear Er. hukle:

Thank you for your letter of the eighth.
Ye skall take up the matier you suggest
with Dr. Allen &nd write you as soon as
there is any definite information in which
vou would be interested.

Sincerely yours,

Raymond A. Schwegler
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